The Tennis Supporter’s Group (TSG) are preparing for the Term 2 TAS Boy’s season of tennis
following a highly successful Term 1 where the girls did us proud bringing home 3 premierships. Of
note our First’s girls won their 5 straight Premiership — what an achievement!

The TSG’s next meeting is Monday 24" April at 7:30pm in the tennis pavilion. All tennis parents are
invited and welcome to attend.

For home matches this term, the TSG will be doing our own sausage sizzle during the morning and
cold drinks/ice blocks will also be available for sale. The TSG is looking forward to be part of the
monster raffle in Term 2 as well.

Good luck boys for another great season!

Kym Kuenstner

TSG President



